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Weekly COVID-19 Vaccination Clinics for Children Scheduled Through 
September 2 in Loudoun 
 

Throughout the rest of the summer, the Loudoun County Health Department will hold 
weekly vaccination clinics at its Leesburg location for children 6 months of age and older. The 
clinics will serve families on Fridays through September 2, 2022, from 8:30 a.m.to 4:00 p.m. by 
appointment only. There is no charge for the vaccine. 
 

The Virginia Department of Health and the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 
recommend all children 6 months and older be fully vaccinated against COVID-19.  

 
To schedule an appointment, call the COVID-19 Hotline at 703-737-8300 Monday through 

Friday between 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. During the scheduling call, Health Department staff will 
discuss with parents and guardians the specific vaccines offered at the clinic.  

 
For additional information about COVID-19, visit loudoun.gov/coronavirus.  
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